
May. 20/24 

PAC Meeting  Bernie Wolfe 
 
Principals’ Report –Chris Chartier 
Start Time 5:30- Attendance 
 
Current enrollment – 950sh students  

 
• Badminton Tournaments completed. 

• We hosted some Grade 4 & 5 handball tournaments. 
• Folk Dance festival complete 

• We will share our school plan at last PAC Meeting-  
• June 9, PD- Transition meetings 

• School staffing – Lots of new teachers for 25-65. Teacher staffing still being 

determined.  
• Grade 8 farewell info to come out shortly- June 23 

• Looking for PAC member to speak at K orientation-June 3 
• Begin to think fundraisers for 25-26  

• Flag Rugby underway  
• Lots of Field trips and activities planned for June.  

• Dates for next year – 2nd Tuesday of the Month 

Staffing Update:  
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Chris Chartier 

 
Mom’s pantry- Fundraiser for 25-26-– Nov. 17th - Nov. 28th - Pick up Dec. 16th 

Sausage makers- Mar. 2-13- Pick up Mar. 24th.  
 
New Business:  
 
Asking for $500.00 toward family event for Grade 8 farewell.  
 


